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SANCTION RELATED CONTAINERS 

- PROHIBITION TO BE LOADED ON EVERGREEN LINE VESSELS 
 
 

31st May, 2024 

 
Dear Partners, 
 
Evergreen Line has identified additional prefixes that relates to all sanction related or designated 
entities and herewith updates its prohibited list. Evergreen Line asks its partners, with immediate 
effect, not to load boxes with the following prefixes TDIU, HDXU, IRSU, BANU, FURU, ALXU, 
XBIU, SBAU, AGIU, KGNU, PESU, XANU, FMCU, LCTU, BGCU, CILU, DAMU, LSLU, PARU, 
RSPU, XNIU, WOSU, AKKU, FESU, FCCU, and (newly added) BYTU, CBKU, CGVU, MAAU, 
NMKU, RZZU, SSFU, SSGU, TPPU, TRZU, VDXU onboard Evergreen’s operated vessels.   
 
Should containers with above mentioned prefixes be found onboard, Evergreen Line will take 
necessary actions, including unloading containers immediately, to mitigate its risks. Any costs, 
expenses, losses or fines arising from the arrangement or associated with the boxes will be solely 
on slot user/container operator’s account. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any clarification. 
 

All rights are fully, strictly and expressly reserved. 
 

Thank you for full attention and compliance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Evergreen Line 

Joint Venture Service Team 
 


